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	Learning Together, Believing Together                                                        E-mail: office@barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch
Friday 15th April 2016
Dear Parents / Carers
Welcome back to the Summer term!  It is great to be back to school after the Easter holiday break.  I have been catching up with lots of the children during lunch times and play times this week and have been hearing lots of wonderful stories about all the people and places they have been visiting.
It is now time once again to immerse ourselves in our two new exciting learning journeys!  The children in Key Stage Two will be learning all about the ‘Rampaging Romans’ and the children in Key Stage One will be learning about ‘Footprints From the past...a Dinosaurs Story’.  These two fantastic topics will culminate with visits to Fishbourne Roman Villa and Paradise Park. 

Clubs

There will be a separate letter coming out detailing all clubs for terms 5 and 6.  We are just in the process of finalising all of them.

Sports Relief Sponsorship

If there is still any outstanding Sports Relief sponsorship money to be collected, please could this be dropped in at the school office by Monday 18th April, thank you. 

Uniform During the Summer Terms

Please can you all ensure the children are wearing the appropriate school uniform.  The weather is beginning to change and the last few days have been quite warm by lunchtime.  Please can you send the children to school with a named water bottle and a sun hat if the forecast is for a warm day.  It would also be very helpful if children could bring PE kit to school on a Monday morning and take it home to be washed on a Friday afternoon.  This will ensure the children do not miss any of the scheduled PE sessions.

Mrs Coppard

Mrs Coppard will be leaving the school on Friday 6th May.  She will be pursuing a new career in the travel industry.  If you are travelling abroad from Gatwick airport during the Summer holidays you could very well bump into her in her new role.

Mrs Coppard has been a fantastic ambassador for Barcombe School and provided energy, enthusiasm and dedication throughout a number of roles she has fulfilled within the school.  Mrs Coppard has been a fantastic Higher Level Teaching Assistant supporting children within the class as well as her support work with children needing extra support.  However, I feel Mrs Coppard has had a wonderful impact through her enthusiasm for school sport.  She has ensured the school has participated in many local and regional sporting events as well as organised the Rounders tournament and Sports Day.  We will miss Mrs Coppard’s dedication and enthusiasm but wish her well in her new career.
Wishing you all a relaxing weekend.

Best Wishes

Mr James

Head Teacher

DATES FOR THE DIARY
Thursday 14th April – Badgers Break Out Of Barcombe (This is a changed date).  Federation / Collaboration Parents meeting  - 7pm.
Friday 22nd April  - Afternoon tea to celebrate the Queens 90th Birthday.
Tuesday 19th April  - Owls curriculum meeting  -9am.
Wednesday 20th April – Badgers curriculum meeting – 9am.
Thursday 21st April – Hedgehogs curriculum meeting – 9am.
Friday 22nd April – Foxes curriculum meeting – 9am.
Monday 25th April – Squirrels curriculum meeting – 9am.

Wednesday 27th April – Yr. 4 Swimming starts.

Wednesday 4th May – Owls PGL meeting for parents – 9am.

Friday 6th May – Science Day.
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